
Ten ways CUPE members, locals, divisions and
councils can take action:

Plan your Workers’ Day of Mourning 
activities well in advance of April 28th.

Put up the Day of Mourning poster.

Distribute the April 28th bookmarks.

Wear the CUPE April 28th T-shirt to work.

Use the CUPE Day of Mourning flag.

Read the Day of Mourning Statement 
at a gathering or meeting. 

Invite community and religious organizations
to participate in April 28th events.

Involve the news media or contact CUPE
Communications for help.

Tell CUPE’s National Health and Safety
Branch what you did on April 28th.

E-mail photos of your Day of Mourning
event to cupehs@cupe.ca
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